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Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the proposed Greenwich
Windpark, OSPB Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN.

Your cotrespondence will be docketed in the public comments section of the case record. It is noted that
you are “no longer in full suppoxt of this proposal.”

The Ohio Power Siting Board will convene on August 25, 2014 to consider and vote on the Greenwich
project.

Again, thank you for your interest in this case. 1f you would like to sign up to receive email notification of
upcoming Board agendas and decisions, or if you simply have additional questions, please contact our
office at (866) 270-6772.

Sincerely,

e

Steve Itwin, Public QOutreach Cootdinator
Obhio Power Siting Board
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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Attn: Ohio Power Siting Board

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

August 15, 2014

RE Case No.: 13-0990-EL-BGN: Greenwich Windpark, Huron County

| am writing this letter in regards of the proposed Greenwich Windpark.
After learning more about the project, and discussing the project with
various area stakeholders | am no longer in full support of this proposal. 1
have concerns over whether this project would benefit our community

financially and health wise.

Please feel free to contact me with further questions.

Sincerely,

DN &

David J. Brand
Superintendent

“Committed to Student Success”



